
From: bud@greatamericanspillproof.com
To: Wise, Jim
Subject: Water testing for Mill Creek
Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 1:28:34 PM

Mary & Jim

Speaking for Jim Robertson and myself: We also would like to see more
testing/monitoring of Mill Creek. We wish to re-introduce trout and mussels back in
Mill Creek as they once were. The water quality has significant impact on these (as
well as all) aquatic fauna. I will place myself at your disposal to assist in anyway.
Clean water is VERY important to me.
Thank you.

Charles L. "Bud" Pelsor
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